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From: Rona Charles
Sent: 29 September 2017 12:44
To: Hilary Saunders
Cc: Planning; Rachel Smith; Simon Hirst
Subject: RE: NYM/2017/0412 livestock building, St Agnathius Monastery, Langdale End
Hello again

| see that the EA have responded re flooding, but not water quality. If the application is approved, | would
urge that the following is conditioned (Simon Hirst’s text):

Utmost care should be taken when working adjacent to the watercourse to prevent soil, silt, oil or any other
polluting matter from entering the watercourse. We recommend that a detailed method statement is drawn
up and mitigation measures are put in place for pollution prevention before works commence.

Simon will be able to send you the Environment Agency Pollution Prevention Guidelines 5 which should
also help.

Thanks.

Rona Charles
Ecological Adviser

From: Rona Charles

Sent: 01 September 2017 16:19

To: Hilary Saunders

Cc: Planning; Rachel Smith

Subject: NYM/2017/0412 livestock building, St Agnathius Monastery, Langdale End

Hilary

I am concerned that a livestock building so close to Black Beck, a tributary of the River Derwent, could
place this important river at increased risk of water pollution and sedimentation, especially since it is at risk
of flooding. There are records of the highly threatened and specially protected white-clawed crayfish
downstream in the main river and further downstream the river is an SSSI and SAC which sedimentation is
currently damaging.

Please can you let me see the EA response when it arrives, although | won't be able to respond until at
least 19 September when | return from holiday.

Thanks, Rona





